
Public comment for 16-1871-EL-BGN 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: bobanddale@frontier.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2018 7:14 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Jan 12, 2018 7:13 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Mrs. 
FIRST_NAME: Dale 
LAST_NAME: Stoll 
EMAIL: bobanddale@frontier.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 7405926016 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1: 8647 Lavelle Road 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Athens 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 45701 
COUNTY: Athens 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER:  
COMMENTS: I do not believe wind turbines belong in Lake Erie.  I love coming up to the Lake.  The views 
are awesome.  It's the only place in Ohio and perhaps in the interior continental U.S., aside from the 
other four Great Lakes, where a person can look out from shore and see only horizon.  The sunrises, 
sunsets, the full moon shimmering on its waters, and the dark forbidding movement of storm clouds 
over the Lake are priceless.  Wind turbines are foreign to the visual experience and should not be 
permitted in our Great Lake.  
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